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September 22, 2017

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: PG 17-104: Northern Utilities, Inc.’s Supplemental Petition to Change
Delivery Service Terms and Conditions

Dear Director Rowland,

Enclosed please find an original, six (6) copies ofNorthern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or
the “Company”) supplemental petition proposing certain changes to the Delivery Service
Terms and Conditions (“DT&Cs) section of its Tariff. This supplemental petition
modifies certain requests made in the Company’s initial petition, but is otherwise
intended to supplement, and not supersede the Company’s original filing in this docket.

Ifyou have any questions or need additional information, please contact me
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Patrick H. Taylor

Enclosures

cc: Service List (via email)

Patrick H. Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorp@unitil.com
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